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Summer Meal Programs

Began planning for summer meals.  Preliminary plans are for serving breakfast and lunch at 
Denfeld, Lowell, Laura Macarthur, Myers Wilkins, Piedmont and Stowe.  Area eligibility is used 
to determine which schools can have programs.  Staffing will be the determining factor for 
how many sites we will be able to open.  

Food Products Bid/RFP for school year 2023/24 

Completed the documents needed for this process and sent them to the purchasing 
department.  Bids will be returned in Late March for tabulation and determination of winner.


